
From: Eckman, Annie
To: Scan, OGCC
Subject: FW: Memo to File for PDC Notle 14-44, API 05-045-074822, Spill 2606749
Date: Monday, February 27, 2012 3:01:21 PM

Hi Amber,
Please upload this email exchange to the above ref API #
Thanks
 
Annie
 
Ann Clements Eckman, PG
 

 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
Annie.Eckman@state.co.us
www.cogcc.state.co.us
303.894.2100 x5149 (o)
719.209.3102 (c)
 

Please consider the environment prior to printing this e-mail...
 
From: Eckman, Annie 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 1:53 PM
To: Canfield, Chris
Subject: Memo to File for PDC Notle 14-44, API 05-045-074822, Spill 2606749
Importance: High
 
Hi Chris,
 
I’ve closed PDCs Nolte 14-44 as discussed, following their submission of the form 4 for arsenic
background issue.  During our teleconference with Herman Lucero on 2/14/2012, you noted that I
should put a memo to the file indicating that  inadvertent communication between PDC and
COGCC resulted in PDC not running samples for SAR, pH, and EC; however, the submitted info is
adequate and the spill can be closed. 
 
Thanks,

mailto:/O=NATURENET/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ECKMANA
mailto:OGCC.Scan@state.co.us


Annie
 
Ann Clements Eckman, PG
 

 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
Annie.Eckman@state.co.us
www.cogcc.state.co.us
303.894.2100 x5149 (o)
719.209.3102 (c)
 

Please consider the environment prior to printing this e-mail...
 
From: Herman Lucero [mailto:hlucero@hrlcomp.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 1:43 PM
To: Eckman, Annie; Canfield, Chris
Cc: AHeneghan@petd.com
Subject: PDC Notle 14-44
Importance: High
 
Ann/Chris;
 
Based on a telephone call between HRL Compliance Solutions, Inc. (HCSI) and COGCC
representatives (Ann and Chris) which took place on February 14, 2012, HCSI is forwarding the
attached Form 4. Specifically, the Form 4 addresses an email from Ann to Adell requesting
additional information for closure of the Nolte 14-44 produced water release which occurred in
April 2010. The reference email is dated February 8, 2012. The items in the email are addressed
below and in the attached Form 4.
 
1: During the telephone conversation, Chris Canfield agreed that no further action would be
required concerning inorganics, i.e.; EC, SAR, and pH.
 
2: The attached Form 4 addresses the request for additional background arsenic data.
 
I can be reached at the number listed below for further concerns or clarification.
 
Regards;

mailto:Annie.Eckman@state.co.us
http://www.cogcc.state.co.us/
mailto:hlucero@hrlcomp.com
mailto:AHeneghan@petd.com


 
Herman Lucero, REM
President
HRL Compliance Solutions, Inc.
744 Horizon Ct., STE 140
Grand Junction, CO 81506
970-243-3271 Office
970-243-3280 Fax
970-261-3571 Mobile
www.hrlcomp.com
 
This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use as authorized by HRL Compliance Solutions
Inc. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute,
disclose or use any of this information. Permanently delete the e-mail and any attachments or copies.
 

http://www.hrlcomp.com/

